
 

 

The Los Angeles wildfires have had a devastating impact on Southern California with the Palisades fire 

burning over 23,000 acres at the time of writing. The Westin Anaheim Resort is located about 45 miles 

from the Palisades fire where firefighters are tirelessly working to contain the wind fueled fire. 

There are no active fires within Anaheim or Orange County broadly and these Southern California 

wildfires, including the Palisades fire, are in the Los Angeles area. 

Many guests, especially those from out of state, may be wondering if they should cancel their upcoming 

reservation or event in light of these tragic events and how these fires might be impacting the resort. 

The wildfires have been everywhere on national news, so it makes sense to think through a trip. 

The Westin Anaheim Resort has remained open throughout the duration of the fires. The closest fire to 

The Westin Anaheim Resort is the Eaton fire which is in the northeast area of Los Angeles. You can look 

at the fire map below to get an idea of the proximity of these fires to The Westin Resort. 

 


